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Public hearing to consider adoption of the Hirschdale Road Bridges Project Initial Study/Mitigated
Negative Declaration (IS/MND). The Nevada County Department of Public Works is proposing to
replace the one-lane, five-span Truckee River Bridge on Hirschdale Road (Bridge No. 17C-0045) in
Nevada County, California, with a one-lane, two-span bridge. The Project also includes rehabilitation
and seismic retrofit of the one-lane Hirschdale Road UPRR Overhead (Bridge No. 17C-0046). The two
bridges carry Hirschdale Road over the Truckee River and two UPRR tracks approximately 1.2 miles
south of Interstate 80 in the unincorporated community of Hirschdale. A draft IS/MND was circulated
for a 30-day public review period in accordance with the California Environmental Quality Act
(CEQA), from April 26, 2019 to May 27, 2019, with a two-week extension to June 10, 2019. A final
IS/MND with responses to comments has been prepared and is being recommended to the Board of
Supervisors for adoption. The analysis within the IS/MND finds that all potential environmental effects
are less than significant or can be mitigated to less than significant levels by incorporation of
mitigation measures. (Dist. V)
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